
	
	
	

My	name	is	Alyson	Frederick	and	this	is	my	3rd	year	serving	on	

the	board	of	the	MSS!	Being	on	the	board	has	opened	many	

doors	for	me	and	I	am	grateful	for	everything	I	have	learned.	

I’ve	been	an	Ultrasound	Technologist	since	2013	and	I	am	

excited	for	what	to	future	holds	for	me.	I	hope	we	have	a	great	

year	with	MSS	and	I	hope	the	new	changes	that	have	been	

made	work	out	even	better	than	before.	


